
MAYOR OF LONDON

Gareth Bacon AM
Chairman of LEEPA
City Hall
The Queen’s Walk
More London
London SE1 2AA

Dear Gareth

LFEPA budget for 2016-17

Date;

Further to the correspondence that the London Fire and Emergency Planning Authority (LEEPA)
and the Greater London Authority (GLA) have recently exchanged on the LFEPA budget for 2016-

17, please find enclosed a direction to LFEPA on its budget for 2016-]7 which I am issuing.

The background to the decision, and the rationale for it, are set out in a GLA decision form,

reference MD1617, which accompanies the direction and which I am also enclosing. In keeping with

standard practice, the decision form has been published on the GLA’s website.

I am copying this letter to the other LFEPA political leads — Fiona Twycross AM, Darren Johnson

AM and Stephen Knight AM — and also to the London Fire Commissioner.

Encs.

Yours ever,

Boris Johnson
Mayor of London
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